
From: >  
Sent: 2022/11/25 9:19 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Ambrico, Angelo 
<Angelo.Ambrico@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]sub: Pre-Registration req for Public Meeting: City File #: OZS-2022-0019 Ward: 10. 
Zoning amendment for 9445 Clarkway Drive. 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello, 
 
I would like to pre-register for the public hearing to be held on Dec 12 at 7pm regarding the "Plan and 
Zoning By-law Amendment for 9445 Clarkway Drive" / City File #: OZS-2022-0019 Ward: 10. 
 
Please send me addition details how to submit my grievances  against proposes changes. I would like to 
attend the meeting virtually. 
 
These are my concerns. 
 
 
- Loss if green space. 
 
- Serious concerns on losing privacy because of public space in front. 
 
- increased traffic leading to hazardous conditions to kids as this area has so many small children playing 
outside. 
 
- Increased traffic noise in area as the Center is adjacent to HWY 50 causing impact to aging population 
in this community 
 
- Since the adjacent space the proposed lot is private and book marked for future commercial 
development, this will only add to the residential grievances on the above matter. 
 
- There are no builder installed sound barriers for this part of community. Thus it increases noise as well. 
 
- That space in Clarkway drive is used by many residents and kids alike for morning stroll and biking. 
Increased traffic activity will only increase dangerous conditions for residents year round and all days. 
 
- This part of neighborhood has no parks and that’s the only green patch providing some fresh air during 
summers and fall without which only pollution increases because of HWY50. Creating a public place like 
this only adds to pollution leading to health problems for residents 
 
 
Thanks, 
Regards, 
 
Kinnari 
 

 


